


I have been a passionate supporter of the Karori Sanctuary Trust since it's beginnings.
Amazing things have been done by the trust and it's myriad volunteers, and much
successful conservation progress made! Karori Sanctuary is a true taonga for
Wellington and all NZ, and not just another entertainment for visitors.

Please let the Trust maintain it's strength and integrity of vision. It keeps doing the
most heroic work, even as it is misunderstood and threatened by takeover.

I encourage all Wellingtonians to seriously consider becoming members of Zealandia,
and using the unlimited access that comes with membership.

Without exception, each time I visit, I emerge completely thrilled, charmed and
relaxed from experiencing NZ as it should be!

The Trust has demonstrated that an independent community-based organisation,
working in partnership with Council, is the strongest basis for continued progress and
believes that none of the proposed Eco city options will support and advance the
sanctuary vision or the city vision.

The reasons are:

« The Trust, as an independent community based organisation, has proven its success.
Note that for every dollar (including the $10m loan) Council has contributed to
Zealandia, at least another $3 ($7 if Council loan excluded) have been raised from
other sources.

« Placing organisations with minimal fit together (the Zoo and Zealandia) would not
produce added value, but rather, will create risks that threaten and diminish each
organisation’s future.

« There is no evidence that any of the proposed options could do better to advance the
sanctuary and the city vision. To the contrary;

o The suggested savings are theoretical, lacking any consultation to justify them.

o Council ownership will dilute the sense of community ownership, leading to
reduced community support, higher operating costs requiring increased council
funding, and creeping organisational complacency as the lean, efficient management
ethic declines.

« The Trust position is the most cost effective option to achieve the Trust's
conservation and education goals and maintain the goodwill and support of its 450
volunteers, 11,000 members, donors and supporters.

On this basis:

+ I reject all Council proposed options.

« I support the Trust position —to provide $700,000pa funding to the Trust which will
allow Zealandia to continue to be an independent community organisation and work

in partnership with Council and other partners to achieve the Trust’s vision and the
city vision.































































